
$859,000 - 18 TRENT Court
 

Listing ID: 40333847

$859,000
2 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 2085
Single Family

18 TRENT Court, St. Catharines, Ontario,
L2S0A3

Welcome to Creekside Estate and luxurious
18 Trent Court. This stunning, elegant,
executive style townhome is a two-bedroom
bungaloft end unit freehold townhome.
Upon entering, you will notice the main
floor is open concept. The cathedral ceiling
in the great room, w/ a gas fp, and
California shutters, make for a dramatic and
roomy living space. The large maple kitchen
w/ granite countertops and centre island w/
a walkout from the dining room to a covered
deck and pergola, allows you to enjoy the
perennials. The front bedroom has a newly
remodeled 3-pce ensuite privilege. Main
floor washer and dryer. The second floor
living space has a large loft area
overlooking the great room and leads into
the primary bedroom w/ ensuite bath. This
home has numerous, new, upscale, upgrades
including hardwood in the front bedroom,
upstairs landing, upstairs loft area, primary
bedroom, and LR. High end finishes are
abundant in the newly remodeled primary
bedroom ensuite bath w/ upscale touches,
newly tiled porcelain floor, quartz top
vanity, and a large walk-in shower boasting
a rainforest showerhead and tiled floor and
walls. There is extra storage in the ensuite
with the inclusion of an additional vanity.
The bathroom on the main floor has had a
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recent total refinish with all new flooring,
vanity, sink, toilet and tub. Walk-in closets
in both bedrooms have new custom storage
and shelving. This stunning and
immaculately maintained townhome boasts
2085 square feet of living space and was
built by Mountainview Homes in 2010. It is
an end unit, only attached to the unit next to
it by the garage, which has direct access into
the home. The spacious and unfinished
basement is waiting for you to put your
personal touch on it. This location is
minutes from: Medical Arts Building, Brock
University, Pen Centre and other shopping
plazas, the QEW and 406 highways, hiking
trails, golf courses and wineries. If you
appreciate elegance and easy living this
townhome is a must! (id:23349)
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